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THIRD AMENDMENT  
TO 

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES AGREEMENT 

BETWEEN 
THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA AND 

PROJECT CONSULTANT FOR ARCHITECTURAL/ENGINEERING SERVICES 

This Third Amendment to the Professional Services Agreement ("Agreement") between 
The School Board of Broward County, Florida (hereinafter referred to as “Owner”) and M.C Harry 
and Associates (hereinafter referred to as “Project Consultant”) for architectural/engineering 
services dated the 21st day of June, 2016, is entered into this 14th day of April, 2020 by and 
between the Owner and the Project Consultant. 

For the Project known as: Maplewood Elementary School 
Project No. P.001639 
SMART Program Renovations 

WHEREAS, the Owner and Project Consultant acknowledge and agree that the Agreement 
between Owner and Project Consultant dated the 21st day of June, 2016, is in full force and effect 
as revised by the First Amendment dated August 8, 2017 and the Second Amendment dated March 
20, 2018; and 

WHEREAS, pursuant to Article 2.1.2 of the Agreement, the initial Project 
Consultant’s fee for the Project was established as a percentage of the initial construction 
budget using the fee chart located in Attachment 6.b of the Agreement; and 

WHEREAS, the initial Project Consultant’s fee for the Project of $152,075 was 
established at 10% of the original Fixed Limit of Construction Cost (FLCC) of $1,520,754; and 

WHEREAS, pursuant to Article 2.1.2 of the Agreement, the Project Consultant’s 
fee shall be based upon the awarded contract amount and shall be adjusted for any project 
scope changes and construction cost increases approved by the Owner; and 

WHEREAS, on December 10, 2019 the Board approved the recommendation to award 
the Construction Agreement for this Project to Lunacon Engineering Group, Corp. for a lump sum 
of $3,507,115 in addition to approving additional funding in the amount of $2,295,826; and 

WHEREAS, a portion of this additional funding was used to increase the FLCC from 
$1,520,754 to $3,507,115; and 

WHEREAS, pursuant to Article 2.1.2 and Attachment 6.b of the Agreement, the Project 
Consultant has requested a fee adjustment based on the increase to the FLCC that will increase 
basic fees in the amount of $134,455. Included in this fee increase is a fee reduction in the amount 
of $11,050 due to delays associated with deliverables; and 
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